
Town of Freeman 
 
The regular meeting of June 24, 2024 was called to order at 7:00 pm by. Al Thompson 

All members present - Al Thompson, John Leirmo, and David Olson. 
 
Certified the meeting was posted at River Bank, P.O., website, and the Town Shop.  
 
Dave made a motion to approve the agenda, John seconded.   
 
Patrolmen hours were reviewed, John made a motion to approve, Dave seconded.  
 
Peggy presented the minutes from the 5/28/2024 regular meeting.  Approved as read.   
 
No activity in the tax account. 
 
The June bills were reviewed. Dave made a motion to approve, John seconded.   
 
Peggy gave a summary of the current account balances.  
 
Old Business: 

 Road Repair:  Al stated there was a lot of damage Mule Hollow, Rush Creek, Rutter Hill, Lawrence Hill, Sime, 
from the recent rain.  The township will turn the cost from the damage into Wisconsin Disaster Fund.  Discussed 
the damage to other roads and how to repair.  

 White construction road damage:  Al stated he gave Stephanie Hopkins the dates White construction damaged 
the roads. 

 Planning and Zoning Committee/Smart Growth Program:  Bob stated the township will use the conservancy 
program software.  Bob stated the township needs to have a subdivision ordinance.   

 Recycling and garbage pickup:  Tabled 
 McQueen Road:  Jeremy McKracken is going to cut down the trees, $225.00/hour.  Brad Lepke submitted the 

lowest bid to pulverize, the bid was $ 19,102.23.  
 Liquor License Requests:  The Retail Alcohol License Application Notice was posted for 30 days.  No response 

received.  
 

New Business: 
 

 LRIP Project ID #18168 TRI Bids:  Two hot mix asphalt bids were received for the project.  Scott Construction, 
Inc., 560 Monroe Ave., Lake Delton, WI bid the project at $265,135.20.  Iverson Construction 3747 Contractors 
Court, Kieler, WI bid the project at $215,297.25.  Both bids met the required specifications.  Dave made a motion 
to accept the Iverson Construction bid, John seconded.  Roll call vote: all yes.   

 Permit requests: 
 A residential building permit for a cabin was received from Brad McNett.  Dave made a motion to 

approve, John seconded.  All yes. 
 A driveway permit was received from Eric and Kathrine Kuznacic.  John mad a motion to approve, Dave 

seconded.  All yes.  
 



Public Discussion: 

Next meeting will be July 29 at 7:00 pm. 
 
Dave made a motion at 7:57 to adjourn, John seconded.  
 
Peggy Thompson, Clerk  


